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As a hard working Citizen in Oregon I oppose this bill because the cost of living is 

already high. Gas prices are near California prices which is unacceptable. 

 

Multiple Democrats think that the Big beautiful bill is not good but you want to 

increase taxes here in Oregon.  

 

I urge you to not pass this bill. If this goes through I will have to move to another state 

where taxes are cheaper and also gas. 

 

Respectfully, 

Ray Cuellar 


